
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

16. CONTRACT NUMBER 03/04-238:   
 LYTTELTON STREET RECONSTRUCTION (FROM COBHAM STREET TO WYCHBURY STREET) 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for the acceptance of a tender which is above the $500,000 authority 

delegated to Council officers. 
 
 It was resolved that the lowest price conforming tender of KB Contracting and Quarries Limited for the 

sum of $542,490.00 be accepted for this contract. 
 
 


